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Dear parents/guardians, 
 
It is very exciting to see the progress in the new school as most classrooms are ready for students.  However, there is still work to be done in general areas such as the gym, cafeteria, roof, etc.  Technician crews for our PA system, Internet, service & moving crews, flooring guys, are still here finishing work.    Since there are crews in and out of the building our rep for Natoagoaneg School, Mike Brown, insists for safety reasons the students will not be able to attend classes until Monday, March 16th, 2015.  

We understand this is an inconvenience for parents and students are missing valuable instruction time.  But, we have to abide by Mr. Brown’s decision.   We do plan on extending the school year to be the same as the district and we will also be cancelling Professional Development days to make up for this lost time.  

This Friday afternoon we are opening our doors for parents to view the school before the official opening on Monday, March 16th.   We also plan on holding an auction in the spring for our remaining items in the old school.   We will keep you posted on this date.  

The rental bus will also be running on Monday, March 16th for all of our students.  

The staff at Natoaganeg School would also like to take this time to ask for prayers for our co-worker, Miss Tobi Ward.  


Thank your for your patience, 


Mrs. Helen Bernard-Ward
Principal
Natoaganeg School
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